
 

 
 
 
 
July 9, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED PUBLIC MEETING 
 

SCVWD CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGAM COMMITTEE 
 
 
The rescheduled meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District Capital Improvement Program Committee 
scheduled to occur at 11:00 a.m., on Monday, July 13, 2020, via Zoom teleconference has been canceled. 
 
The next meeting of the Capital Improvement Program Committee is scheduled to occur at 10:00 a.m., on 
Monday, August 10, 2020, via Zoom teleconference.  Notice of this meeting will be published in accordance 
with the Brown Act. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Natalie F. Dominguez 
Natalie F. Dominguez, CMC 
Assistant Deputy Clerk II 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Office of Clerk of the Board 
 


